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Holly Delisle

From: George Pigeon <gepigeon@msn.com>
Sent: Monday, April 22, 2024 10:58 AM
To: Holly Delisle
Subject: Re: 1705 Update

Good Morning Holly, 
    The committee can proceed immediately.   
 
Thanks, 
George 

From: Holly Delisle <hdelisle@westfordvt.us> 
Sent: Monday, April 22, 2024 10:15 AM 
To: gepigeon@msn.com <gepigeon@msn.com> 
Subject: 1705 Update  
  
Hello George,  
  
Bill Cleary stopped by to see me today and let me know that the handshake agreement for the 1705 Property fell 
through. I am sorry to hear that!  
  
I wonder if you’re still asking the Wastewater Alternatives Committee to hold off on doing new investigation on that 
property, or are you willing to allow the WAC to resume that work? 
  
Thank you very much, 
  
Holly Delisle (She/her) 
Town Administrator, Westford 
1713 VT Route 128 
Westford, VT 05494 
(802)878-4587 
www.westfordvt.us  
  
This email message, along with any response or reply, is considered a public record, and thus, subject to 
disclosure under the Vermont Public Records Law (1 V.S.A. §§ 315-320). 
  


